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Township seeks local veterans for welcome home ceremony 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (October 10, 2013) – The Woodlands Township seeks veterans who 
have returned home from tours of duty within the last year to participate in a welcome home 
ceremony during the Township’s inaugural Veterans Day Tribute event. 
 
Veterans who have returned home to The Woodlands since November 11, 2012, and reside or 
have family members that reside in The Woodlands are invited to participate in the ceremony 
at Town Green Park on Monday, November 11, 2013, at 1:30 p.m. 
 
If you are interested in participating in the welcome home ceremony during the Veterans Day 
Tribute event, or would like to nominate a recently-returned home veteran, please contact 
Amber Parsley at 281-210-3893 or aparsley@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov or complete the 
online nomination form at http://www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/FormCenter/Residents-
17/Veterans-Day-Tribute-Welcome-Home-Nomina-111. 
 
For the latest news and information on The Woodlands Township government, please call 281-
210-3800 or visit www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. 
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